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BUHP FDR Newsletter 
QUARTERLY COMPLIANCE AND PROGRAM UPDATES 

Updates to BUHP’s 

Compliance Policies 

and Procedures 
We recently updated 

our Compliance 

Policies and 

Procedures.  

Training 

Change 
CMS is making 

changes to the 

training 

requirements that 

apply to FDRs, 
starting in 2019 

 In this Issue 

 Training Change

 Updates to BUHP

P&P’s

 Reporting FWA

REPORT POTENTIAL
FWA OR NON-COMPLIANCE 

By phone, email, US mail 
or via the 24/7 anonymous complyline 
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Updates to BUHP’s 

Compliance Policies and 

Procedures 
We recently updated our Compliance Policies and 

Procedures. These policies describe our process for 

ensuring we have an effective Compliance Program. Our 

FDRs routinely receive these through the initial and 

annual FDR training communications and are available 

online. FDRs should implement similar policies or you 

can adopt ours.  

L I N K T O B U HP C O M P L I AN C E RE S O U R C E S

Report actual or potential FWA, or 

non-compliance  

ComplyLine: 1-888-747-7989 Reports can be made 

anonymously 24/7 

Email: BUHPCompliance@bannerhealth.com 

Secure Fax: (520) 874-7072 

BUHP’s Medicare Compliance Program Director is Linda 

Steward, Linda.Steward@bannerhealth.com  

BUHP maintains a 

comprehensive Medicare 

Compliance Program. It 

includes communication with 

all BUHP Medicare FDRs. 

Dedicated to BUHP’s Medicare 

Compliance Program is Linda 

Steward, Compliance Program 

Director, BUHP Medicare 

Compliance Officer. She is 

based in Arizona. Please send 

any questions or concerns to 
her.

CMS TRAINING UPDATES 

Training change CMS is making changes to the training requirements that apply to FDRs. 

Starting in 2019, CMS will no longer require FDR employees to complete the CMS General 

Compliance and Fraud Waste and Abuse training. You can review the updated guidance 

from CMS here F e d e r a l L i n k C F R 

Stay tuned. We will provide more details about this change in a future 
newsletter. If you have questions about how this change affects you, contact 
BUHP at Jessica.Galarza@Bannerhealth.com 

https://www.banneruhp.com/en/provider-services/compliance-program
https://www.govinfo.gov/content/pkg/FR-2018-04-16/pdf/2018-07179.pdf
mailto:Jessica.Galarza@Bannerhealth.com



